
 

 

 
 

 

 
Tuesday 31st January 2023 

 
Museum Day at Cypress Upper School 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Across the Pegasus Academy Trust, all children from Reception to Year 6 have been 
working extremely hard on the thematic curriculum.  This curriculum combines art, 
design and technology, geography and history into one topic.  During these 
sessions, children are encouraged to work independently to create well-presented 
thematic books which showcase their learning. 
 
To celebrate all of their hard work, we are opening ‘The Pegasus Museum’ on 
Friday 10th February from 9.10am-10am.   
 
Please drop your child off so that they can be registered in class as usual, so we can 
maintain safeguarding procedures.  The Pegasus Museums will then open from 
9.10am until 10am and we ask that Parents/Carers enter and leave via the school 
office.   
 
In addition to this, pupils are welcome to dress up in different costumes to illustrate 
the themes that they have been learning about.  Our themes have been: Year 3- 
The Crystal Palace (Victorians), Year 4- Romans, Year 5- Vikings and Year 6- Ancient 
Egypt. 
 
We hope you can join us for this exciting day! 
 
Thank you for your support. 

 
The Thematic Team 


